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AAUP Local 6741 of the AFT Stands with NEA Staff

AAUP Local 6741 of the AFT stands in solidarity with NEA staff in NEASO who have been
illegally locked out by the National Education Association in retaliation for a legally protected
3-day strike over unfair labor practices. In response, the National Staff Organization has
imposed sanctions on NEA. Local 6741 opposes NEA's union-busting tactics. We encourage
higher education workers to respect NSO’s sanctions by boycotting NEA events and activities
until the lockout ends. As a higher ed union committed to protecting the rights of all workers,
faculty and staff, we support NEA staff in their efforts to achieve a fair settlement of their
demands.



https://www.aaup.org/chapters/aaup-local-6741-aft
https://x.com/NEAStaffUnion
https://www.neasomatters.org/lockedout/
https://x.com/NSO_now/status/1814369517721755785

